
The City of Greensboro cordially invites you to an informal Citizen’s Informational Workshop to discuss
the proposed pedestrian improvements along Holts Chapel Road from E. Market Street to Franklin
Boulevard and Lowdermilk Street from Holts Chapel Road to Cameron Avenue.  The proposed
improvements include curb and gutter and sidewalk. The City has completed the 25% design of the
improvements and would like your input.

The workshop will be an open house format with no
formal presentation. Project maps will be on display and
project team members will be available to discuss the
impacts of the project on your particular property. Your
input is very important to us.  Public feedback will be
used to finalize the recommended pedestrian
improvements as they are carried forward to final design.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, you may
provide input to the study by contacting:

Joshua Purkett
Josh.purkett@greensboro-nc.gov

Citizen’s Informational Workshop
Thursday, February 28, 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.
at Gethseman Missionary Baptist Church
3701 Heath St., Greensboro, NC 27401February 2013

Market St. to Franklin blvd.

WIDENING AND SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS
HOLTS CHAPEL ROAD AND LOWDERMILK STREET
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